
 

Administration Building | 100 Ribaut Road | Post Office Drawer 1228 | Beaufort, South Carolina 29901  

www.bcgov.net | communications@bcgov.net 

February 23, 2016 
 

Traffic Notice:  
Bluffton Parkway Day Closure on February 26 
 

The Beaufort County Traffic and Transportation Engineering Department will close Bluffton Parkway (eastbound) 
from SC 170 to River Ridge Drive on Friday, February 26, 2016, from 9:00 a.m. to 2:30 p.m.  Motorists should use 
US 278 or SC 46 as an alternate route.  The closure is necessary for installation of safety improvements.  The 
Beaufort County Emergency Management Division will activate the Highway Advisory Radio (HAR) System in the 
area to broadcast messages to motorists regarding the closure.   
 
Please direct questions regarding these closures to 843-255-2940.  
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